
Expand your network… Meet new people… Improve job performance … Maximize company profitability … Discover new possibilities. 

There are contractors. There are accountants. But, San Diego’s construction financial professionals are a breed apart. For them, day-to-day accounting is only part of the job.

From job cost control and the contract lifecycle to risk management and surety relationships, CFMA is the only organization dedicated to the specific needs of construction financial professionals and service providers.

Membership Benefits:
	Industry
Publications:
	Work smarter with useful newsletters and comprehensive magazine articles.

	Educational
Programs:
	Learn to be more efficient and profitable through CFMA’s premier educational events held monthly in San Diego County and annually on a national level.

	Professional Networking:
	Solve problems quickly with experienced input from the largest network of peer resources in San Diego’s construction accounting industry.

	Online
Services:
	Stay well informed on local and national accounting, tax, and regulatory issues.

	Career
Tools:
	Prepare for the next step on the career ladder with professional certifications, a job/résumé bank, and industry links.

	Product
Discounts:
	Save money on CFMA’s industry surveys, publications, online services, and events.

	Affinity
Programs:
	Enjoy discounts of 10-36% on construction specific products and services.


For added convenience to our members, the San Diego Chapter CFMA formed a North County sub-chapter.  With alternating monthly meetings, the San Diego Chapter meetings are held in Mission Valley and the North County Chapter meetings are held in San Marcos.  Members are welcome to attend both or just the one most convenient for them!               

To learn more about CFMA or for meeting and membership information, please visit our website at www.cfma.org/sandiego or call our membership directors: North County- Mandy Allan at 760-466-1200, or San Diego- Jim Schabarum at 619-744-0565
Thank you for your interest in CFMA, we look forward to seeing you soon!
